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Khalid AlFaleh

From: admin@saudiannals.com
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2005 3:53 AM
To: kmfaleh@hotmail.com
Subject: Annals of Saudi Medicine - Decision on Manuscript ID 05-141.R1

16-Aug-2005

Dear Dr. AlFaleh:

We are pleased to inform you that your manuscript entitled "Genetic Considerations in Recurrent 
Congenital Diaphragmatic Hernia in 2 Siblings" has been accepted for publication as Case Report in 
the Annals of Saudi Medicine.  Before publication your manuscript will undergo final editing and be 
returned to you for approval. Because in most cases we prefer to redraw graphs and other figures in 
our own style, please send us the data if it is not already in the manuscript.

Thank you for your fine contribution.  On behalf of the Editors of the Annals of Saudi Medicine, we 
look forward to your continued contributions to the Journal.

Sincerely,
Dr. Mahmoud Aljurf
Editor in Chief, Annals of Saudi Medicine admin@saudiannals.com


